From: Judy Koenig

Sent: Sunday, 12 December 2021 1:27 PM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: Application No. DA2020/1756
Categories: DA2020/1756

Hello,

| & my family are totally against this development. As a resident of 38 years | have watched Robinson’s Rd become a
central cafe & dining hub of Newport. | would like to see it as a pedestrian space. The development is going to turn it
into a driveway for the car park of the units.

Yours sincerely
Judy Koenig



